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June 12, 2020 
 
 
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
MEMO TO: SUTTER COUNTY CHILDREN & FAMILIES COMMISSION  
 
FROM: MICHELE BLAKE, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF 2015-2020 SUTTER COUNTY CHILDREN & FAMILIES 

COMMISSION STRATEGIC PLAN  
  
 

 
 
NO ACTION REQUIRED – REVIEW AND REVISE AS NEEDED 
 
BACKGROUND: Each First 5 county commission is required to adopt a strategic plan 
that establishes a framework for how the commission will support and improve early 
childhood development locally. The desired results and strategies identified in Sutter 
County Children & Families Commission plan are developed through processes that 
include significant community input from key stakeholders, including community 
members and professionals. The strategic plan is reviewed each year and revised as 
needed to ensure that the plan addresses the most pressing needs of children, from the 
prenatal stage through age 5, and their families. 

The 2015-2020 Sutter County Children & Families Commission Strategic Plan can be 
found here. 

 

 

https://www.suttercounty.org/assets/pdf/hs/cfc/2015-2020-Strategic-Plan-2017.pdf
https://www.suttercounty.org/assets/pdf/hs/cfc/2015-2020-Strategic-Plan-2017.pdf
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